
  Jane Addams Elementary 

 “Red Ribbon Week Celebration”  

October 23rd- 27th, 2017 

Dear Panther Parents and Guardians, 

      Jane Addams will be taking part in a week 
long, district-wide program called Red Ribbon Week. Red Ribbon Week was designed to 
create an awareness concerning the problem related to the use of tobacco, alcohol, and 
other drugs. The national theme this year is “Your Future Is Key, So Stay Drug Free”. 

      Red Ribbon Week started in 1985 as a means of honoring D.E.A Agent Enrique 
Camarena, who lost his life in the line of duty. Today, Red Ribbon Week has grown into 
a national observance; a time for schools and communities across the nation to come 
together in the fight against drugs.  

       At Jane Addams, we will focus on the many aspects of living a healthy and safe drug 
free life. You can take advantage of this time to open a dialogue at home and discuss 
issues like peer pressure and making the right choices for a healthy future. 

Sincerely, 

Mr. Mikl and The PBIS Team 

Jane Addams Red Ribbon Activities  

 
DATE 

 

 
ACTIVITY 

Monday 
10/23 

“Our Future Is Too Bright For Drugs” 
Students can wear sunglasses to school! 

Tuesday 
10/24 

“Drug Free Choices Are The Keys To Your Dreams” 
Wear your favorite pajamas to school. Don’t forget your 

slippers too! 
Wednesday 

10/25 
“Hats Off To Being Drug Free” 

Wear a hat today. It can be any kind of hat you’d like. Be 
creative! 

Thursday 
10/26 

“From Head To Toe, We Are Crazy About Being Drug Free” 
Do your best crazy hair and silly socks today!  

Friday 
10/27 

“I’m ‘Red-y’ To Say No To Drugs” 
Wear red today! 

 


